Jim Owczarcki
City Clerk
lowoza@mitwaukee gov

Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfafffmitvaukee gov

March 17, 2016

Juan Curiel Atty. Michael Chernin
2039 W National Ave 735 N Water St, Ste 1400
Milwaukee, W1 53204 Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mr. Curiel:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday, March 29,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the Common
Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin to
consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 2039 W National Ave
(“El Toro Bravo™).

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based upon the police report, and applicant, applicant’s son’s,
and aldermanic testimony. This recommendation is the result of a public hearing before the Committee
held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s)
based upon the Findings of Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,
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March 17, 2016

Atty. Michael Chernin Juan Curiel
735 N Water St, Ste 1400 2039 W National Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53202 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Curiel:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday, March 29,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the Common
Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin to
consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 2039 W National Ave
(“El Toro Bravo™).

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based upon the police report, and applicant, applicant’s son’s,
and aldermanic testimony. This recommendation is the result of a public hearing before the Committee
held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s)
based upon the Findings of Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,
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ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 . Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) J86-3458 » wiww. milwaukes.govicityelerk

Sarntuwrs babosermtimmont fomditnhm A Bl aia w3 ok




Jim Owezarski
Oty Clark
jowrza@rallvaukes gov

Qffice of the City Clerk
ice o iy Richard G. Piaff

Depuly City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaiikes . gov

March 16, 2016

John Tussler
1576 Green Bay Rd
Kenosha, WI53144

Dear Mr. Tussler:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday,
March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the
Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
to consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home
Improvement Contractor’s license.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of your Home
Improvement Contractor’s license based upon nonappearence. This recommendation is the result of a
public hearing before the Committee held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based upon the
Findings of Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,
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JANIES R. OWCZ
City Clerk
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Jim Owezarski
Oty Clerk
lowoza@milvaukes gov

Gffice of the City Clerk X
Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milvaikes gov

March 16, 2016

Cathryn West
PO Box 70016
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. West:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday,
March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the
Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
to consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class

“D” Operator’s license.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based upon nonappearence. This recommendation is the result of a public hearing
before the Committee held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based upon the Findings of
Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,

J SR.OWC
City/Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee gov/ityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafifrnitvankes gov

March 16, 2016

Annette Wilber
2206B W Mitchell St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Wilber:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday,
March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the
Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
to consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class

“D” Operator’s license.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based upon nonappearence. This recommendation is the result of a public hearing
before the Committee held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based upon the Findings of
Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee. gov and
molly kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,

NS
JAMES R. CZARS
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Walls St Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414 266-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www. mitwaukes. gov/cityclerk
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Jim Owcezarski
Gty Clark
inweza@rilvaukes gov
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Depuly Cily Clerk
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March 16, 2016

Todd Schreiber
4234 W Luscher Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Schreiber:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday,
March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the
Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
to consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home

Improvement Contractor’s license.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of your Home
Improvement Contractor’s license based upon nonappearence. This recommendation is the result of a
public hearing before the Committee held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based upon the
Findings of Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly.kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,
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JAMES RTOWCHZ
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells 8t « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
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Jim Owezarski
Oty Clerk
jowczatmilwaukes gov

Office of the City Clark
ice of the Lity Clar Richard G. Piaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@mibvaukes gov

March 16, 2016

Pierre Reyes

Praa Construction, Inc
944 S 28" St
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Reyes:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on Tuesday,
March 29, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the
Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
to consider whether to renew, renew with a suspension between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home

Improvement Contractor’s license.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Licenses Committee, which includes its Findings of
Fact, Conclusions of Law, and Recommendation, recommending nonrenewal of your Home
Improvement Contractor’s license based upon nonappearence. This recommendation is the result of a
public hearing before the Committee held on Tuesday, March 15, 2016.

Please be advised that the Common Council will determine whether to renew, renew with a suspension
between 10 and 90 days, or not renew your Home Improvement Contractor’s license based upon the
Findings of Fact contained within the Licenses Committee report.,

You may file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. The written response must be
filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, March 23, 2016 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you
wish to file your objections via e-mail, they must be sent to both jowcza@milwaukee.gov and
molly.kuether@milwaukee.gov. You will be sent an e-mail notification that your objections were
received within 24 hours. If you do not receive this notification, please contact City Clerk Jim Owczarski
at (414)-286-2998. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the
Common Council to make oral arguments supporting the written objections. You will be given
approximately five minutes to present the oral argument.

Respectfully,

Cily Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells 81 « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 2868-2221 « Fax (414) 288-3456 « www.milwaukes.govicityclerk
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